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BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
SPECIAL MEETING-~APPFAL #96-3

JANUARY 6, 1997

The Special Meeting to hear Appeal #96-3 was called to order at 7:30 p.m.
by Chairman Alan Hunter. This appeal was tabled at a regular meeting held
on October 28, 1996. Nancy Henige and Rick Morefield were also present
for the ZBA. Ten (10) people were in the audience.

Carl Slemer and Paul Glantz were present for Cinema Hollywood to present
information on signs they would like to install for the theatre.

Motion by Henige, supported by Morefield to approve Appeal #96-3 for a
variance for the following requested signage for Cinema Hollywood:

1. A thea ication sign (Cinema Hollywood), mounted on the east
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side of the building above the entrance. (164 Sq. Ft.)
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2. A ground mounted marquee (to showcase movie names), with two sides.
The sign to be located near the entrance drive adjacent to Dixie
.Highway. (181 Sq. Ft. 2 Sided)

3. A theater Identification sign (Cinema Hollywood), mounted on the west
side of the building, facing I-75. (164 Sq. Ft.)

4. A marquee (to showcase movie namés), mounted on the west side of the
building, facing I~75. (198 Sq. Ft.)

Motion carried 3-0.

Motion by Morefield, supported by Henige to adjourn at 7:55 p.m.
Motion carried 3-0.

Respectfully submitted,

Alan Hunter, Chairman




